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Last year we asked if you could put in a shift for us because we knew we had found something 

particularly interesting, which made our site really special and we needed your help to shift some 

turf. 

Your response to our call to arms was phenomenal. It however has presented us with a problem. 

Our finds made the site as rare as hens’ teeth. The help you provided us with led to the discovery of 

a primary smithing hearth, and at the back end of the dig season, another blooming bloomery. 

Our site is so rare we don’t actually know how rare it is! 

Of course, this means we need a bit more help this year, so we were wondering if you, whether 

you’ve dug with us before or are a newby, could put in another shift. Please. 

We provided choccy bikkies last year to keep energy levels up, this year we’re adding a goodly 

supply of wine gums. 

 

If you think you be in the slightest position to flex muscles and help shift a load more turf, could you 

please e mail rikbragg@gmail.com. The dig dates are 28 and 29 March.  
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